
Congratulations to Marcia Waxman
(shown above with her husband,

Robert), who was elected president of
Congregation Emanu-El at the 2006
annual meeting. The president’s term 
is for three years, with the possibility 
for re-election.

For more than 30 years Mrs. Waxman
has been an involved and dedicated
Temple member, starting as an active
participant in the Nursery School when
her then-two-year-old son, Stephen,
was enrolled. Mrs. Waxman’s credits
include president of the Women’s Aux-
iliary, Temple trustee, and member of
the development cabinet and steering
committees for both the 150th Anniver-
sary Campaign and the Sanctuary Res-
toration Capital Campaign.

“Marcia Waxman follows in a tradition
of Temple presidents who learned their
trade and mastered their skills through
long involvements in multiple areas of
congregational life,” Rabbi Posner said
at the annual meeting. “Hers will be an
active partnership with everyone in the
congregation.”
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Friday evening, September 8
Main Sanctuary

Organ Recital—5 p.m.
Sabbath Eve Service—5:15 p.m.

WQXR Radio (96.3 FM) and Internet
(www.wqxr.com) broadcasts—5:30 p.m. 

Saturday morning, September 9
Women’s Auxiliary Lounge

Torah Study—9:15 a.m.
Main Sanctuary

Service—10:30 a.m.
Torah Portion—Ki Tavo

Readings—Deuteronomy 26:1-29:8
Isaiah 60

Sermon: Rabbi David M. Posner

PLEASE NOTE THAT SERVICES
RETURN TO THE MAIN SANCTUARY.

S A B B A T H S E R V I C E S

Bulletin
SELICHOS

Saturday, September 16 — 8 p.m.

ROSH HASHONAH
Friday, September 22 — 5:30 p.m.

Saturday, September 23 — 10 a.m.

Family Service
Saturday, September 23 — 2:30 p.m.

Reception to follow

YOM KIPPUR
Sunday, Oct. 1 — 8 p.m. (Kol Nidre)

Monday, October 2 — 9:45 a.m.
Family Service — 1:30 p.m. – 2:20 p.m.

Memorial & Conclusion — 3:15 p.m. 
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Sabbath of July 14 – 15

Wendy Lipkind Black, Hillel and Harry Black  
in loving memory of Wendy’s mother and 

Harry’s grandmother, Anne Lipkind 

Sabbath of July 21 – 22

In loving remembrance of the 
wedding of Vivian and Arthur Schulte

Andrea Solomon
in loving memory of her parents, 

Barbara Greenfield Solomon Halpern
and Seymour David Solomon

Sabbath of July 28 – 29

Allen Berkley and Jacqueline DeJur Feinberg 
in loving memory of Sandra DeJur Berkley

and Frances and Ralph DeJur

Mrs. Sandy Pessin in loving memory 
of her father, Leon L. Ploss  

Sabbath of August 4 – 5

Glenna and Ira in loving memory of 
husband and father Arnold K. Brody

Sabbath of August 18 – 19

In loving memory of 
Hattie and John Greenburgh

Sabbath of August 25 – 26

Michael and Lida Exstein 
in loving memory of 
Lorraine Greenberg, Blanche Exstein, 
Yetta Greenberg and Miriam Kobacker

The Robert and Richard Menschel Families 
in loving memory of Bettie W. Goldsmith
and Benjamin and Helen G. Menschel

Mr. Donald Schapiro in loving memory 
of Sarah S. and Louis A. Goldman,
Lydia C. and John M. Schapiro

Sabbath of September 1– 2

Nancy Sloan in honor of 
Klara and Larry Silverstein’s 50th

Wedding Anniversary

Sabbath of September 8 – 9

Constance and Bernard Breslin
and Bunny Barb in honor of 
Marcia and Robert Waxman

Mrs. Arthur Schulte 
in loving memory 
of Arthur Schulte’s Birthday

Deborah and Robert W. Bloch 
in loving memory of 
Madeline and Maurice Bloch

Pulpit flowers at Sabbath services during the summer have been 
generously donated by our congregants:

P U L P I T F L O W E R S

Charles S. Salomon
The Universal Funeral Chapel

1076 Madison Avenue (212) 753-5300
Our service is available in the Temple, home, or our Chapel.

The Cemeteries of Congregation Emanu-El
Salem Fields and Beth-El

A limited number of above-ground crypts are available in 
our community mausoleum. For information, please call 

Dr. Mark W. Weisstuch at the Temple Office, (212) 744-1400.

THE ONEG for September 8 is hosted by 
President of the Congregation Marcia Waxman and Robert Waxman 

in honor of our return to the Main Sanctuary and the completion of the restoration.

O N E G S H A B B A T



BY CANTOR LORI CORRSIN

O
N SEPTEMBER 11, 2006, the 

glorious sound of our Main

Sanctuary organ will be heard

in concert once again after a two-year

absence. Please join us for an organ recital

featuring Temple Emanu-El’s two wonderful

organists, Pedro d’Aquino and Scott

Warren. The program will begin at 6 p.m.,

following a 5:30 p.m. memorial service led

by Rabbi Posner and Cantor Corrsin.

This year marks the fifth anniversary of

the September 11
th

tragedy. One way in

which the day will be observed is through a

series of citywide concerts organized under

the aegis of the September Concert

Foundation. Temple Emanu-El has joined

with musicians from all over the country to

fill the skies with music and to reaffirm our

hope for peace. We will celebrate life 

and our universal humanity through the

power of music.

Come hear the magnificent sound of

our Temple organ as it once again resounds

through the awesome beauty of the newly

restored sanctuary.

THE PROGRAM

FANTAISIE BY CÉSAR FRANCK

ÉLÉVATION BY FRANÇOIS COUPERIN

DUET BY SAMUEL SEBASTIAN WESLEY

SARABAND BY HERBERT HOWELLS

NIMROD (“ENIGMA” VARIATIONS)

BY EDWARD ELGAR

PIÈCE HÉROÏQUE BY CÉSAR FRANCK

REVERED SOUNDS,
SOLEMN REMEMBRANCE

After silence, that which comes 
nearest to expressing 
the inexpressible is music.

— ALDOUS HUXLEY



TEMPLE EMANU-EL BULLETIN

PERIODICALS POSTAGE
PAID AT NEW YORK, NY

September 1, 2006
Volume 79, Number 1
Web site: www.emanuelnyc.org

Dr. David M. Posner
Senior Rabbi

Amy B. Ehrlich
Associate Rabbi
Nadia E. Gold
Assistant Rabbi
Lori Corrsin

Cantor

Dr. Ronald B. Sobel
Senior Rabbi Emeritus

Marcia Waxman
President

Rabbi Leon A. Morris
Director of the Skirball Center

for Adult Jewish Learning

Dr. Mark W. Weisstuch
Administrative Vice President

Mark H. Heutlinger
Administrator

Robyn W. Cimbol
Director of Development

Henry Fruhauf
Administrator Emeritus

Published weekly September 1 through 
May 25 by Congregation Emanu-El of the 
City of New York, formed by the 
consolidation of Emanu-El Congregation
(founded 1845) and Temple Beth-El.

Postmaster, send address changes to:
Temple Emanu-El Bulletin, One East 65th Street
New York, NY 10021 (212) 744-1400
Periodicals Postage Paid at New York, NY
USPS 891-160.

A R O U N D T H E T E M P L E

Thursday, September 7 6 p.m.
Men’s Club: “Welcome Back 

From Summer” Mixer
Join us for an evening on the 

Temple’s rooftop deck. Catch up with 
old friends, or make some new ones. 

RSVP to (212) 744-1400, ext. 250.

Sunday, September 10 10 a.m.
Young Families: Music With Shira

and Rooftop Party (Rain or Shine!)
Outrageously hip Jewish kiddie rocker 

Shira Kline returns to Temple Emanu-El 
for her fifth year of music education and
singing fun! At 11 a.m. we’ll head up to 
the roof for our annual end-of-summer 

swim party. Bring towels, sunscreen and a
change of clothes. (212) 744-1400, ext. 242

Wednesday, September 13 6:30 p.m.
Temple Emanu-El Restored
Temple Administrator Mark Heutlinger 
will lead a tour highlighting the dazzling
patterns, mosaics and motifs that have 
been cleaned and revitalized as a result 
of the restoration of our sanctuaries. 
Organized by the Art Deco Society of 
New York, this event is free to Temple
members. Enter at One East 65th Street.

Sunday, October 22 10 a.m.
Scanning NYC’s Vital Signs
The Women’s Auxiliary, Men’s Club and
Religious School Parents Organization team
up for their annual joint opening breakfast,
this year featuring Clyde Haberman, 
city columnist for The New York Times.

Temple Emanu-El begins another busy year of activity. Please mark your calendars.


